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Dear Parents and Carers,  

St Piran Concert  

The St Piran concert took place on Monday 12th March. The children from St Maddern’s represented 

the school well and joined in enthusiastically with the songs and dances to celebrate. Well done Emily 

and Fern. 

Healthy Eating  

We have had a focus on Healthy Eating this week. Class 1 had a Smoothie making workshop with Karen 

from Chartwells.  

The children made smoothies and learnt about the benefits of different fruits and they also tried some 
of fruits they had not tasted before.  
Each group had to think about the choices of fruit to put into the smoothie create a name and present 
it. The children they really enjoyed making them and were surprised how quick and easy they were to 
make. 
 
Here are some comments the children made:  ‘The little chick is nearly flying! I think the little chick is 

really cute’ Esmae, ‘The chick is really happy to be in class 1. He is called Jeff, and he squeaks all the 

time. He really wants to get out of the cage!’ Roan, ‘I love the chick!’ Tyler  

We then have a whole school assembly on Healthy Eating and had a good discussion about sugar and 

salt content in foods. Karen commented: 

‘It was great to do an assembly with your school today, your pupils were very knowledgeable and were 

able to answer lots of my questions about the Eat Well Plate. It was great to see so many of the pupils 

getting involved and they really took on the information I gave them. This showed at lunchtime with 

more pupils choosing vegetables and salad.’ 

Learning about life cycles 

Class 1 have been watching eggs hatch this week and we have had one heathy chick hatch so far. The 

chick is very talkative and the children have enjoyed watching him grew up! We haven’t had a particu-

larly good healthy batch of eggs to hatch so are hoping for more eggs to arrive next week.  

Finally, thank you to parents and carers who have returned the SIAMS questionnaire. We really appre-

ciate your feedback on this aspect of our work. If you have not yet replied it is not too late and we have 

included a further copy with this newsletter just in case you mislaid the first. Thank you in advance for 

your support. 

Thank you for your continuing support, 

Hilary Tyreman 
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STAR LEARNER: 

Leo for working so hard on his spellings and getting 4/6. 

Eva for independently critiquing and levelling her             

introduction to a high standard. 

RESPONSIBILITY 

Layton for looking out for all of his friends and making 

sure they are okay. 

Rhys for taking responsibility for his learning by               

remembering to use a dictionary to check and correct 

spellings within his writing. 

READING KARATE 

Roan = Red, Wesley & Kane = Purple, Braylea = Yellow 

SUPER SPELLERS 

Charlie 

STAR READERS 

Lily, Wesley, Olivia, Morgana, Kian, Kane 

GOLDEN TOKEN AWARDS: 

Aggie for showing care and respect 

Braylea for following instructions with thought and care 

WELL DONE TO ALL THESE CHILDREN! 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Tuesday 27th March—Open Afternoon 2:30pm, come and 

see what your child has been learning! 

Wednesday 28th March—Easter Concert (time to be       

confirmed) 


